
Specific Learning Disability (SLD) Notification for Schools - PI 11.36 (6) (c) 2     

     
 
The Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction (DPI), has changed the rule for 

identifying students with specific learning disabilities (SLD). No later than December 1, 

2013, all initial SLD evaluation of public school students will use information from 

intervention to make eligibility decisions.  

 

Beginning on December 1, 2013, initial SLD evaluations at Wilmot Union High School 

(WUHS) will begin using information from a student’s response to intensive, scientific 

research based or evidence based interventions when making special education 

eligibility decisions. If you have questions regarding this information, you may contact 

the WUHS Special Education Coordinator at 262-862-9003 or via email at 

watsonjo@wilmoths.k12.wi.us.  

 

If you would like more information regarding Wisconsin’s rule for identifying students 

with SLD, click on one of the links below. 

 

SLD Rule PL 11.36 (6): http://docs.legis.wi.gov/code/admin_code/pi/11/36/6  

 

DPI SLD Page: https://dpi.wi.gov/sped/program/specific-learning-disabilities 

 

Wisconsin Framework for RtI: https://dpi.wi.gov/rti 

 

Wisconsin RtI Center: http://www.wisconsinrticenter.org/  

• SLD & RtI: http://www.wisconsinrticenter.org/educators/swd-rti.html  

• Selecting Interventions: http://www.wisconsinrticenter.org/educators/rti-in-

action/interventions.html 
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